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Dear Governor Lombardo, 

This letter is to acknowledge your efforts in ensuring that the services of Bureau Vocational 
Rehabilitation, Bureau Services to the Blind and Visually Impaired, and Older Individuals Who are Blind, 
are funded. We believe that the work of the agency in place provides critical services to all Nevadans 
impacted by disabling conditions; making it possible to remain independent and live meaningful lives 
with the goal of gainful employment which adds to our workforce. Without your consideration for 
funding these individuals would suffer grate losses in life changing services. Therefore, the Nevada State 
Rehabilitation council extend sincere gratitude to you for this gesture. 

Sincerely in service, 

Nevada State Rehabilitation Counsil  
Raquel O’Neill, Chair 
Jack Mayes, Vice Chair 
Dawn Lyons, NSRC Council Member 
Robin Kincaid, NSRC Council Member 
Judith Swain, NSRC Council Member 
Rebecca Rogers, NSRC Council Member 
Jennifer Kane, NSRC Council Member 
Dawn Lyons, NSRC Council Member 
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